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36i Chase Street
Burlington , Vermont 05401
July 7, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: In the Matter of NSP et al (Tyrone Energy
Park, Unit 1) Decket No. STN 50-484, order
to Show Cause Why Construction Permit Should
Not be Revoked

Dear Mr. Denton:

I have your letter of June 16, 1980, enclosing the order to show cause issued
to theTyrone applicants. The purpose of this letter is to advise you my address
has changed. My new address is set forth above. If it should be necessary to con-
tact me by telephone, my number is 802-658-8070.

I continue to represent Badger Safe Energy AlIiance, Inc., In connection
with this matter. ,
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cc: NSP
Executive Legal Director
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